Resources available ONLY for Pasco County
Employees and students. |
These resources are made available to #mven& the spread of COVID-19 within our community

and to continue supporting our staff and students. COVID-19 screening and testing will
continue through Thanksgiving and Winter Break.

If you have COVID-19 like symptoms, you can be screened by a Pasco County School
Nurse, and if appropriate, receive a free COVID-19 test at our Land O'Lakes focation.

Call 813-563-8179 to be prescreened to determine
if you're eligible for testing.




